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Kandice Hanes <chaplainkhanes@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 8:09 PM 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, 
bosfive@edcgov.us 

Good evening, 

I would like the following to be submitted as public comment during the next Covid-19 update provided to 
the Board of Supervisors. 

Nancy Williams' comment that "sometimes we have to infringe on some people's rights in order to protect 
the majority of people's rights" was very unconstitutional. California Public Health officers take an oath to 
"respect individual rights while promoting public health." Her comments go against the oath she took as well 
as the CA constitution. As a citizen of El Dorado County I am asking for the removal of her as a public 
health officer or from advising on how to handle Covid-19 in our county. She is not fit to uphold the 
constitution and her oath as a CPHO thus, she is not fit to serve the public. 

Sincerely, 
Kandice Hanes 
209-256-7319 
chaplainkhanes@gmail.com 
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